Minutes of the workshop Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the McDade Independent School District

A Workshop Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the McDade Independent School District was held on <u>Tuesday</u>, the 21st day of March, 2017 in the <u>McDade Education Building</u> on Brenham Street in McDade, Texas.

Board members present were Bil Kahanek, President; Mark Dube, VP; Janet Brade; Willard Rother; and Win Harbison, Sec.

Administration present was: Barbara Marchbanks, Superintendent.

Call the workshop to order – Bil Kahanek called the meeting to order at 6:05 PM. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the filling of the vacant Board Seat.

Three people had expressed an interest in filling the Board Seat vacated by Jason Ledlie, in November. Each of the people; Karen Glossen, Garrett Kohler, and Charlie Littleton were interviewed by the board in order to learn a little about each one.

No further business appearing, Bil Kahanek declared the meeting closed at 7:12 PM.

Win Harbison, Jr.

Secretary